
 

March 18, 2020 

IRS Issues Guidance on Deferring Tax Payments Due to COVID-19 Outbreak 

 

News Releases 

• Treasury News Release: Treasury and IRS Issue Guidance on Deferring Tax Payments Due to 

COVID-19 Outbreak 

• IR-2020-54, IRS: High-deductible health plans can cover coronavirus costs 

Statements 

• Payment Deadline Extended to July 15, 2020 

Guidance 

• Notice 2020-17 (PDF), Relief for Taxpayers Affected by Ongoing Coronavirus Disease 2019 

• Notice 2020-15 (PDF), High deductible health plans and expenses related to COVID-19 

https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-releases/sm948
https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-releases/sm948
https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/irs-high-deductible-health-plans-can-cover-coronavirus-costs
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/n-20-17.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/n-20-15.pdf

